
         October 20, 2004 
 
         City Council Meeting 
         October 26, 2004 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION APPLICATIONS 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council decide whether or not to accept the following late Public 
Works Commission applications (see attached) for interviews and appointment consideration this 
evening: 
 
  Ivan Mercer   Application received October 17 
  R. Gregory McNally, Jr. Application received October 18 
 
Background: 
 
Pursuant to Council direction at its meeting of August 10, a notice announcing the  term 
expiration of three seats on the Public Works Commission was posted at City Hall and on the 
City’s web page on August 12 and was published in the Easy Reader August 19 and 26, with a 
filing deadline of October 5.  Five applications were received during the filing period.  The late 
applicants have been advised of the date, place and time of the scheduled interviews should the 
Council act at that time to accept their late applications. 
 
 
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 


